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Our ref: EHO/RRA/ Revision 
 
24 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Re: Additional History Revision Sessions (ahead of GCSE exams) 
 
I am writing to you with an update about revision support ahead of the remaining History GCSE exams. 
 
Year 11 students will be on study leave after Thursday 25 May.  
 
Year 11 History students are being invited back into school for three revision support sessions ahead of their final 
History exams. See below for details: 
 

Thursday 1 June 
(DURING HALF TERM) 

10am-midday 
Humanities pod 

Focus:  
Cold War revision and exam technique 

Tuesday 6 June 
(The night before Paper 2) 

3.30-4.30pm 
Humanities pod 

Focus: 
Paper 2 (Cold War and Elizabeth) – recap of exam 
technique, timings, final tips 

Wednesday 7 June: GCSE History Edexcel Paper 2 exam (1pm) 

Tuesday 13 June  
(2 nights before Paper 3) 

3.30-4.30pm 
Humanities pod 

Focus:  
Paper 3 (Germany) – recap of exam technique, 
timings, final tips 

Thursday 15 June: GCSE History Edexcel Paper 3 exam (9am) 

 
These sessions are intended to give students a final opportunity to revisit exam techniques and timings with a 
History teacher, as well as answer any questions students may have. Students are welcome to attend any, or all, of 
these sessions. No sign up in advance is required. 
 
Please note students will need to attend in full school uniform and/or Allerton Grange leavers hoodies. Students 
should enter the school site through reception and make their way to the Humanities pod where they will be 
registered. 
 
 
 
 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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We wish your child the best of luck with their upcoming GCSE examinations.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ms Emily Cooper Hockey 
Curriculum Leader of History  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                            
      
                             
                              

 
 


